
The staff and family of Australian Prestige 

Coaches would like to wish you all a very safe 

and happy Christmas and New Year holiday 

period. 

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to 

thank you all for your continued support in 2009 

and look forward to you travelling with us in 

2010. 

 

For all bus and coach hire enquiries, please do 

not hesitate to contact us and we will be happy 

to assist in all your transport requirement needs. 

 

Best Wishes 

Australian Prestige Coaches 

 

Hyongsok KimHyongsok KimHyongsok KimHyongsok Kim    
 

H Kim 

Managing Director 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
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To Contact Us: 

Mailing Address:  

PO Box 353 

Pymble NSW 2073  

Phone: (02) 8212 5588 

Mobile: 0414 327 227 (24 hrs) 

Fax: (02) 9983 9475 

Web: www.sydneycoaches.info 

Email: prestigecoaches@gmail.com 

*Please note that Australian Prestige Coaches is open for 

business over the Christmas and New Year Period. Should 

you have any transport requirements in this time, please do 

not hesitate to contact us directly. 

Sydney Bus and Coach 

Charter, Hire and Tour 

Services. 

Our Services Include: 

• Bus & Coach Hire & 

Charter 

• Day Tours 

• Inbound Travel 

• Airport Transfers 

• Corporate Events 

• Conferences & Work 

Conventions 

• Weddings & Private 

Functions 

• Sports Events 

• School/Church Groups 

• 4 Wheel Drive Tours 


